From: [

Sent: 17 July 2019 09:48
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Response - 2019/3202/P - 7 Wakefield Street, W

FAQ Kristina Smith

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/3202/P which relates to the
redevelopment of 7 Wakefield Street.

I have been involved in consultation from the beginning of the planning process and have had
constant contact with the applicants and architects. The recommendations | have made during this
process have all been in relation to the project achieving ‘Secured by Design’ accreditation and
currently I have no reason to suspect that the project would fail in this.

The certification can only be issued upon completion of the project and that | am satisfied the end
users can move in and benefit from all the security and safety features that are installed.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service

Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC)
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